
Help shape the future of Campbellford Memorial Hospital 
 
Campbellford – April 1, 2021 – The Campbellford Memorial Hospital (CMH) Board of Directors is 
currently looking for talented leaders who are willing to devote their time, energy and skill to shaping 
the future of health care in our community.   
 
In this time of unique challenges, our Board will partner with a new CEO to provide strategic and 
innovative leadership ensuring quality of care while working to advance redevelopment plans. 
Prospective Board members must be able to think strategically, communicate effectively, work well 
with others and have a willingness to learn. 
 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital is a community resource governed by a volunteer Board of Directors. 
The Board is accountable to the community and oversees the Hospital’s mission, vision and values 
as well as the development and fulfillment of its strategic plan. The Board ensures the Hospital meets 
the health care needs of the community, effectively using the resources available to provide quality 
service and care. 
 
Any combination of the following skills and/or experiences is an asset, not a requirement: 
 

• Governance (i.e., experience on a Board) 

• Law 

• Public relations/Communications 

• Finance and Enterprise Risk management 

• Health Care administration and/or patient and health care advocacy 

• Labour Relations (HR) 

• Information systems and health care policy 

• Construction and project management   
 
Selected candidates will serve a term of three years, with the possibility of serving up to nine years.  
To explore this leadership opportunity further, please submit a letter of interest and brief resume to 
the Nomination Committee c/o Lynda Tinney, Executive Assistant CMH, ltinney@cmh.ca by Friday, 
April 23, 2021. 
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For more information please contact: 
Caitlin Lavoie, Communications Coordinator 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital 
clavoie@cmh.ca 
6138851003 
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